
 

Monday 13th July 

Hello everyone!  

A last message from me. You have been amazing Year 1s and 

worked so hard. I have really enjoyed getting to know you and wish 

you all the very best for Year 2. I can’t wait to see how much you 

have grown and changed in September. 

Take care, 

 

 
 

Love Mrs Rushbrook x 


